
5th October 2023 
 
This year we will again be distributing your wonderful Harvest donations as we 
did last year, into our Battle Hill Community.   
 
Your child will bring home a nomination card. If you know a family or elderly  
resident in our Battle Hill Community (they do not need to have a child in our 
school) who might appreciate our support in the form of a harvest parcel, 
please fill in their details, including name and address, on the nomination card 
and return to school with your child. Please note - if you intend to nominate 
someone, can you ask their permission to do so first.  
 
Our Year 6 children will parcel up the donations and deliver them to as many 
nominations as we can.  
 
Suggested items to donate: breakfast cereal, pasta, rice, tinned tomatoes, 
tinned vegetables, canned fruit, pasta sauce, canned meat or fish, canned 
beans, canned chilli, canned soups or stews, sugar, coffee, tea bags, fresh fruit 
and vegetables, custard, rice pudding, rice, spaghetti, oil, washing up  
liquid, washing powder, toilet rolls, biscuits, shampoo, toothpaste and shower 
gel.  
 
We will be collecting Harvest donations from now, until 14th October. Parcels 
will be delivered week commencing 17th October.  
 
Thank you in advance for your generosity! 


